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Health Care is a Human Right. I had the experience of living in Germany in the 70s 

where I gave birth to my second child. Since my husband was employed by a 

German company, all expenses related to the birth were paid under the German 

system. On my return to the U.S., I was denied care a few times because I didn't 

have the insurance that was required. Since then, I have been a firm supporter of a 

system of health care that includes everyone.  


